Dare we dream?

Dear valued Harrington Opera House Society Members,

A door has opened to HOHS that could lead to a wonderful thing. This is way too important for just
the few folks that attend the monthly meetings to make a decision on. We need wise, thoughtful input
and support of all our members to help decide if HOHS should embark on this adventure.

The Harrington Opera House has a beautiful performing arts venue, a music room for classes and
historic tours, a place to hold fundraising events and is the home of the Opera House Museum. There
is much more we could do in light of our mission statement, however we are outgrowing the physical
space of the Bank Block Building.

45 %s. Harrington Opera House Society Facilities Expansion Proposal
i February 8, 2023

Dear Members and Supporters,

The Harrington Opera House has a beautiful performing arts venue, a music room for classes, historic
tours, a place to hold fundraising events and the home of the Opera House Museum. There is much
more we could do, however we are outgrowing the physical space of the Bank Block Building.

The Harrington Opera House Society has been offered the opportunity to purchase the two historic
buildings directly east of the Harrington Opera House on 3™ St. The vision for these buildings is a
Museum and Art Center, furthering the goals of our mission statement to promote, provide, and
preserve the heritage and culture of Harrington and surrounding areas.

The Museum would be a home for all things pertaining to the history, life and times of Harrington.
Vintage farming machinery could be displayed on the lot on Willis St. The Art Center would be a place
to hold wide varieties of art and home economic classes, workshops and space for individual and
community art projects.

The addition of two more buildings to the national historic register will strengthen Harrington’s
Historic District, while two more open doors on 3™ street will enhance both community and
economic development.

Thirty years ago a vision to save the Bank Block Building resulted in what the Harrington Opera House
has grown to be today. Now, all these years later is another such opportunity. Do we dare still dream?

We very much wish to hear comments, questions, ideas and thoughts both pro and con from you; a
valued member and/or supporter of the HOHS.

Harrington Opera House Society 2022 Key Contacts,
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Sincerely, Fvent Chair Linda Wagner | 509-253-4719
Your Harrington Opera House Executive Board | Historian Edwin Haugan
Rummage Chair Carol Giles 509-253-4748
Webmaster, Marketing, 5tage | Karen Robertson | 509-590-9287

Page 4




